
 
 
 

We Invite You to Be Our Guide 
 

 
Bruce County is engaging the community  

to create a new vision for our future. 
October 23rd, 2018 
 
Dear Stakeholder, 
 
We recognise your organization’s important role in the Bruce County community, and are writing to 
you today to invite you to provide feedback that will help shape the future of Bruce County.  
 
The County is in the process of creating a long-term vision to guide the next 20 years of growth and 
development. This visioning process is called Bruce GPS, a guide to the future of Bruce County. Bruce 
GPS will address the social, physical, economic, environmental, health and well-being needs and 
goals of our communities to help shape the future of Bruce County. 
 
The County is committed to meaningful community engagement throughout the Bruce GPS process 
and wants to hear from residents, visitors, businesses, community groups, and other key stakeholders 
to help collaboratively create a vision for our future. 
 
As a stakeholder organization in the Bruce County community, we would like to invite ONE to 
TWO members of your organization to attend ONE of four stakeholder meetings (see list, below). 
 

1. Thurs. Oct 25 /7p-9p / Port Elgin – The Plex (Rotary Hall) 
2. Thurs. Nov 1 /7p-9p / Kincardine – Davidson Centre 
3. Sat. Nov 3 /2p-4p / Wiarton – Wiarton Arena & Community Centre 
4. Thurs. Nov 8 /7p-9p / Walkerton – Walkerton Agricultural Society Hall 

 
Please RSVP to ONE of the above meetings by clicking HERE.  
 
If you cannot attend any of the above meetings, but would still like to provide feedback, your 
organization can: 
 

1. Call or email us (contact information below) to receive a set of questions you can respond to 
through email/mail. These questions will mirror those that will be discussed in the 
stakeholder meetings.  
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/brucegps-stakeholder-workshops-tickets-50790648196
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2. Call or email us (contact information below) to set up a time for a telephone interview. The 

questions asked during the interview will mirror those that will be discussed in the 
stakeholder meetings. 

 
To RSVP for a stakeholder telephone interview or to provide feedback by e-mail, please call or email 
888-881-2401 or BruceGPS@brucecounty.on.ca.  
 
If you would like to engage with your own community before attending a stakeholder meeting or 
providing feedback, we have developed a Do-It-Yourself Workshop Guide that you can use to collect 
your community’s feedback. 
 
This stakeholder engagement is just one part of a larger community engagement process that will 
inform the development of the Bruce GPS User Guide. For more information about the project, 
including information about broader public engagement initiatives, please visit www.BruceGPS.ca. 
You can also follow us on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram @BruceGPS 
 
Thank you for your time and for your organization’s role in Bruce County community life. We look 
forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
 
Best, 
 
 
 

Bruce GPS Project Team 
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